Volleyball Supporters Group.

Presidents Report 27/4/15

e Volleyball finished at the end of term one for the boys season. A promising growth
season this year with all teams performing well. The 15t Team finished fifth, the 2"%s
finished second, Year 10 finished fifth, the Year 9 Team won the competition, year 8
finished fifth and the year 7 team finishing seventh. This is a great result given the
wash out weekend unfortunately worked against us with points. Overall a great
result from out teams and coaches.

e Asthe season has now drawn to a close, the VSG has not met this term, so the final
balance in the bank has not yet formally been presented, but we finished the term
with over $2500 in the bank with some stock on hand.

e The VSG will meet closer to the end of this term in preparation for the girl’s season.

e Our teams had some fantastic individual results this season highlighted below.

1. Players selected to trial for the Queensland Elite Development Program (QEDP,)
with some members selected for the squad

2. Representation | the current Queensland state squads, with the aim to be
selected in the State teams for the National Championships.

3. AIS selection with a view to National Representation.

A big congratulations again to all players selected and the coaching staff.

Thank you to the Committee of the VSG for their support during the Boy’s season and we
look forward to growing through the year.



